Fax 






Date:   18Aug04

	To:

Dr. M.V. Bodnarescu

Baumbluete 4

D-45-133  Essen

Germany

Via travel agency fax:

011-49-211-3872-136
	From:


Bill Howell  bhowell@NRCan.gc.ca  1-613-992-1589 

Program Manager - Mineralogy and Metallurgical Processing 

Natural Resources Canada, 555 Booth Street room 342a, Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0G1

Gestionnaire de programme – minéralogie appliqué et procédés métallurgiques

Ressources naturelles Canada, 555 rue Booth salle 342a, Ottawa (Ontario) K1A 0G1

Government of Canada / Gouvernement du Canada

http://www.nrcan.gc.ca/mms/canmet-mtb/mmsl-lmsm/ 


Subject/ Sujet :  Electronic transfer of money

I apologize for the delay in sending this fax – I should have done this when I first returned to my office last Thursday, as I am often out of my office at meetings and discussing projects with the scientists, so it is hard to catch me on the phone.  I did leave a comment for you on my voice message one day last week, but that didn’t work and would be confusing to others who are calling me.

I did receive your payment – but it is too much!  I will return some of this by cheque.  This repayment may also help to ensure that you will come to the IJCNN’05 conference in Montreal next summer!

Enjoy yourself at the world energy conference in Australia – I wonder if there will be any discussion about the potential for nuclear fusion, and whether nuclear fission is getting to be better respected as a solution by everybody.  There is talk of potentially building nuclear reactors for oil extraction processes from the tar sands in Alberta, but I think it will take a long time to convince Canadians and governments to allow that.

